
Tanta University Sends Convoy No. 54 to Al-Mahalla Al-Kobra on 

Saturday, November 23, 2019 

 

    In implementation of the directions given by the Supreme Council of Universities 

(SCU) under patronage of Prof. Magdi Sab', University President, and Prof. 'Emad 

'Etman, University Vice President for Community Service and Environmental 

Development, Tanta University organized a comprehensive environmental medical 

convoy to Al-Mahalla Al-Kobra on Saturday, November 23, 2019 in attendance of 

Prof. Ahmed Zaki Mansour on behalf of Prof. 'Emad 'Etman, University Vice 

President for Community Service and Environmental Development; Prof. Sahar 

Mohey Al-Din Hazza', Vice Dean of Faculty of Medicine for Community Service 

and Environmental Development; and Prof. Sahar Al-Haggar, Vice Dean of Faculty 

of Pharmacy for Community Service and Environmental Development; in 

attendance of Mr. Mohammed Abdel Aziz Ghazi, General Manager of 

Environmental Projects; Mr. Maher Hosny Sa'd, General Manager of Community 

Service. The convoy was inaugurated in attendance of 26 doctors of academic staff 

from Faculty of Medicine as well as many academic staff members from Faculty of 

Pharmacy to supervise distributing medicaments that cost 70 thousand pounds. 

Sedico Pharmaceutical Company provided most of the medicaments that were 

distributed to patients for free. During the convoy, 1273 patients were examined and 

14 cases were transferred to University Hospital to be checked and continue 

treatment for free.    

 


